
TOWN OF EDGARTOWN 
BOARD OF ASSESSORS 

 
Monday, December 4th, 2023 at 1:00 P.M. 

Assessor’s Office, Edgartown Town Hall 
 

Present: Donna Goodale, Alan Gowell, Chris Scott- Board Members  

Also present: Patti Roads- Assessor and Elizabeth Francis- Assistant  

 

The meeting convened at 1:00pm   

  

1. The Board reviewed the October Sales Report.  

 Board reviewed recent November sale of 12 Caleb Pond Rd 

 

2. The Board approved the minutes from October 30th, 2023 

Donna Goodale- yes; Alan Gowell- yes; Chris Scott- yes 

 

3. The Board approved payroll, invoices, warrants to the collector.  

Donna Goodale- yes; Alan Gowell- yes, Chris Scott- yes 

 

4. The Assessor shared office updates with the Board.  

 Data Collector is getting ready to do building permit visits for January 1st. 

 Assessor is working with the Tax Collector to create billing profile for Actual billing. Tax 

rate has been approved at $2.55.  

 Assessor changed addresses in Katama and created Browns Farm Rd 

 Assistant working on issuing special assessments.  

5. The Assessor went over our offices proposed budget for next fiscal year with the Board. -

Approved 

Donna Goodale- yes; Alan Gowell- yes, Chris Scott- yes 

 

Another meeting set for January 8th, 2023 at 1pm. 

Meeting adjourned at 2:47pm   

Respectfully submitted: 

Elizabeth Francis  
Administrative Assistant to the Principal Assessor 


